
From: Jen Rand <townadmin@westtisbury‐ma.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 12:26 PM 
To: Jeffrey Madison <townadministrator@aquinnah‐ma.gov>; Tim Carroll 
<townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov> 
Subject: Howes House  
 

Good afternoon Gentlemen; 
 
The Select Board have asked me to reach out to get on each of your agendas. We still haven’t 
heard from either town about their willingness to contribute to the HH project in a manner 
similar to the Ambulance Building.  Since we haven’t been able to get a response they have 
asked to meet with each Board to try and come to some sort of response. 
 
Please let me know when your Board will be meeting so we can post a meeting and plan to 
attend, 
 
Thank you, 
Jen 
 
Jennifer Rand 
Town Administrator 
PO Box 278 
West Tisbury, MA  02575 
(508) 696-0102  
 
 


